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COVID-19 Update 

 
 

COVID-19 Expanded Benefits Extension 
 
The voluntary, expanded COVID-19-related benefits announced for certain 
Arkansas Blue Cross and Blue Shield and Health Advantage fully insured health 
plans and individual policies will be extended through June 30, 2021. On or before 
June 1, 2021, Arkansas Blue Cross will evaluate and determine if circumstances 
warrant an extension past June 30. This update does not impact related changes 
for Medicare Advantage or Medicare Supplement members. 
 
 
Please note: Decisions about coverage changes for members of self-funded 
health plans served by BlueAdvantage Administrators of Arkansas or Health 
Advantage are made by the employers or plan sponsors who fund those self-
funded programs. If you have questions about your patient’s coverage, please call 
the number on the back of the card. 
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